
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

LIEUTENANT ANTHONY MOZEALOUS 
Anthony Mozealous has been promoted to Lieutenant of 

the Bureau of Fire, Arson & Explosives InvesƟgaƟons: West 

Palm Beach Field Office. Lieutenant Mozealous assumes his 

appointment today, Friday, January 25th, 2019.  

DetecƟve Anthony Mozealous began his law enforcement 

career with the United States Air Force in 2002 unƟl 2006 

where he worked in the fields of patrol, dignitary security 

and criminal invesƟgaƟons.  

Anthony Started with the Division in 2009 in the West 

Palm Beach Field Office. During this Ɵme, DetecƟve 

Mozealous became a cerƟfied Field Training Officer, 

General Instructor with proficiencies in Firearms, CVSA 

operator, Honor Guard Member and Lead DetecƟve.  

DetecƟve Mozealous conƟnued his educaƟonal training 

obtaining several classes with proficiencies in management 

and obtained his Bachelor’s Degree in Criminal JusƟce. 

We are pleased to recognize Lieutenant 
Mozealous’ hard work and look forward to 

his con nued growth into greater  
responsibili es.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


